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February 28, 1992

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commissien
ATTN: Document Contrcl Desk
Washington, D.C. 20555

Subject: Catawb:. Voclear Station, Units 1 and 2
Docket Nos. 50-413 and 50-414
Station Blackout Analysis for Catawba Site
(TAC Nos. M68527 and M68528)

References: 1. Letter from NRC to M.S. Tuckman, dated January 10, 1992
2. Letter from M.S. Tuckman to NRC, dated February 7, 1992

Gentlemen;

Reference | transmitted the NRC Safety Evaluation for Duke Power Company's Station
Blackout Evaluation for Catawba Nuclear Station, Duke Power Company has evaluated the
recommendations contained in the Safety Evaluation and has determined that additional
analysis is required to completely address several of the issues discussed in the Safety
Evaluation. Attachment | to this letter provides a discussion of our response relative to each
recommendation contained in the Safety Evaluation. We will complete the remaining
required analysis and fully address the remaining recommendations by Deceraber 31, 1992,

Also, based on a February 24, 1992 telephone conversation betweer T.P. Harrall of Duke
Power Company and D.B. Matthews of NRC, it is our understanding that the letter
submitted by Duke Power Company in Reference 2 which identified a commitment date of
February 29, 1992 for providing a response to the Safety Evaiuvation satisfied the 30-day
commitment of 10 CFR 50.63(c)(4). If you have any questions, please call L..J. Rudy at
(803) 83!-3084.

Very truly yours,
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